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This bill is outrageous and a slap in the face of every Oregonian trying to make ends 

meet right now.  How can you possibly think this is a good idea.  Oregon has become 

one of the highest taxed states, and on top of the current inflation, food prices, 

energy prices, medical expenses, housing costetc, etc etc, you want to financially 

burden the citizens even more.  Shame on all of you.  Do what the rest of us have 

been forced to do, and cut back on spending!   

Please don’t allow this bill to go any further! 


